JOIN THE RIGHTS REVIEW TEAM!

Rights Review is accepting applications for the positions of:
Co-Editor-in-Chief (2)
Solicitations Editor

TO APPLY: please send your resume and a brief explanation (100-150 words) of why you want
to join the team to ihrprightsreview@gmail.com hy Friday, April 15th.

Hello Rights Review Readers,

Unfortunately, all good things must come to an end. Graduation is within sight and, with that, our time with
Rights Review is nearing its conclusion. For both of us, Rights Review has been one of the highlights of our
time at law school. Although we are sad to go, we are equally excited for what the future has in store for Rights
Review. With our departure, we are looking for a new editorial team to take the helm for the 2016-2017 school
year.

We are looking for two individuals for the positions of co-editors-in-chief and one individual for the position of
solicitations editor. As editors-in-chief, you would be responsible for overseeing each month’s publication of
Rights Review online and in Ultra Vires. Aside from general editorial duties, you will be tasked with developing
the new strategic direction of the magazine. As many of you know, Rights Review underwent some big changes
this year. Next year’s editors have the exciting opportunity to implement creative ideas to grow our online
presence and expand the reach of our articles. Next year’s solicitations editor will work closely with the editors-
in-chief and the Director of the IHRP to ensure that students and alumni are submitting interesting articles for
publication.

Rights Review is one of the best ways to get involved with the IHRP and to work closely with Director, Samer
Muscati. If you are interested in joining the editorial team, please send us your resume and a brief (100-150
word) explanation of why you want to join the team to ihrprightsreview@gmail.com by Friday, April 15th.

To all of our authors, thank you for your amazing contributions this year. To all of our readers, thank you for
picking up a copy of Rights Review in UV and we hope you pick up a copy next fall.

Sincerely,

Katie Bresner and Jordan Stone
Co-Editors-in-Chief



